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Vernon Acres 1319 Bad Axe Court Viroqua WI 54665

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

2:00 PM Happy Hour

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

2:00 Pastor Johan Ferrar

Crazy Socks Day

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

2:00 PM Grasshoppers for 
Happy Hour

Crazy Hat Day!

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

Spring Begins 

Pajama's Day

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

Wacky Hair Day!! Wear 
your hair crazy! 
9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

2:00 PM Guthrie's Live 
Entertainment

Can you �nd the Gold 
Coins? They are hidden 
within Vernon Acres!!

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

St. Patrick's Day 

St. Patty's Day Spirit 
Week

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

2:00 PM Pastor Johan 
Ferrar

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

2:00 pm Brian Buening 
Guitar and Stories

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

Purim Begins 

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:30 PM Walking Club

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

1:30 PM Natural Soap 
making with Megan

Decorate your door for  
St. Patrick's Day - winner 
will be chosen on St. 
Patrick's Day!

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:30 PM Walking Club

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

Daylight Saving Time Begins 

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

12:00 PM Badger Game 
showing on the Peacock 
channel in the lower lounge

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

2:00 pm Monty Berger Live 
Entertainment and Happy 
Hour

Friday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

Thursday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

Wednesday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

10:00 AM Chair Exercise 
with Ardith

Mardi Gras 

Tuesday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

1:00 PM Walking Club

Monday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

2:00 PM Pastor Johan 
Ferrar

Sunday

9:00 AM Coffee and Visit

Saturday


